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Celebrating 35 Years of Representing the Injured

Reflecting on O’Connor Law 2024

This past year was a special one for O'Connor Law. 2024 was the year of our 35th
anniversary and we were able to celebrate by giving back to the community. Each of
our attorneys celebrated personal achievements like selection to prestigious lists such
as Super Lawyers, Best Lawyers, and Lehigh Valley's Business 100. Our firm was
selected by Republican Herald as the best place to work in the area.

O'Connor Law attorneys spoke at events like the Pennsylvania Bar Association's
section meeting, sharing knowledge with colleagues. We finished the year off with one
of our favorite traditions, sponsoring Christmas celebrations for families in need with
Project O'Cheer. This year has been a great one for us and we are incredibly grateful for
your support through it all. Thank you for a great year, and here's to another in 2025!

Five Star Spotlight: A Review from Carol R.

"This law firm helped me get my disability. Mary and staff were very professional. If I
had any questions they got back to me right away. I did get my social security disability
in a couple months. I would recommend this law firm. Thank you again, I really
appreciate it."



https://www.facebook.com/share/p/19sKrE5YEm/
https://www.facebook.com/share/p/18WMLvmPB3/
https://www.facebook.com/share/p/15aNz6k7VE/
https://www.facebook.com/share/p/1DWxpRLEi4/
https://www.facebook.com/share/p/15mpTB5r1t/
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Celebrating 35 Years of Representing the Injured

In July, we celebrated 35 years of O'Connor
Law! Our celebration kicked off with a series of
giveaways to our loyal community. From Pink
tickets to gift cards and more, several of our
Facebook followers won some great prizes. We are

so grateful to have the opportunity to give back to

those that have lifted us up throughout these 35

years. We are looking forward to another great

year of representing the injured and many more YEARS OF

after that! REPRESENTING THE INJURED

In 2024, we partnered with Support
Bikers, a group founded by bikers for
bikers. Support Bikers started at the
beginning of the Covid-19 pandemic as a
way to bring the community together when
they were forced apart. Now, the
community has grown to thousands of
riders across the country with a common
— goal of supporting the biker community.

OCONNOR L AW We are proud to be the official sponsor of

Support Bikers Pennsylvania!

The attorneys and staff at O'Connor Law have some
VERY cute pets. New to the newsletter this year, we'll
be showing off one of our furry friends each month!
Our first pets of the month belong to our Spanish
intake expert, Zenaida Rivera. Their names are Suki
Sky and Reeshie Channel. Suki loves to play all day and
loves belly rubs. Reeshie is a bit of a diva and prefers a
laid back life, barking to get her way! They are both
clearly very stylish. Look forward to some more of our
O'Connor Law pets in next month's newsletter!



https://www.facebook.com/mjoclaw/
https://supportbikers.com/listing/oconnor-law-oconnor-law/

